

DENBIGH

29th March 2018

Newsletter for parents carers.

Thank you!

To all of our students for another great term - behaviour and attitude to learning has been outstanding! Thank you also to all parents who have consistently brought your kids in on time. Especially those parents in nursery. Well done to all and have a lovely Easter!

Keeping Our Community Clean!

This week we had a great assembly from North Tyneside Council. It talked about the dangers to the environment caused by littering & discussed the

importance of cleaning up after your dogs. Let's keep our community

as clean as our school!

Water bottles.

Due to health & safety issues water bottles are no longer to be kept in school overnight. On return after Easter, children are to bring their bottle home at the end of every school day to be cleaned and refilled ready for the next day. Thank you.



Mrs Bird & Miss Storey have completed their training and are now fully licensed

thrive Practitioners!

The Thrive sessions have been going amazingly well with children making so much progress. Happy thriving!



Denbigh Academy of Performing Arts

Last week we had our annual DAPA show – this year it was High School Musical! We are so proud of our young performers, they were amazing. Also, a final well done and farewell to our year 6s - Ben, Ellie, Dixie, Charlie, Ella, Owen and Johnny as it was their last ever show. GO WILDCATS!



A huge well done to everybody who decorated an Easter Egg for our competition! As you can see we had

some amazing entries. Thank you to all children who participated. Eggcelent work and have a lovely Easter!





















